
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
April 28, 2020 
 
 
 

Lofton Contracting, Inc. 
18639 Parthenia Street 
Northridge, CA  91324 
 
Dear Mr. Lofton: 
 
Thank you very much for the donation of five aerosol boxes to the  
Martin Luther King, Jr. Outpatient Center on April 15, 2020.  Through your donation, you 
are helping to protect our extraordinary nurses, doctors, and healthcare workers who 
are providing vital care to Los Angeles County residents potentially infected with 
coronavirus.   
 
The Martin Luther King, Jr. Outpatient Center is part of the Ambulatory Care Network, a 

records.  Your donation may be tax-deductible to the fullest extent allowed by the law. 
 
Thank you again for supporting our heroes on the frontlines as we care for the 
communities that rely on us during this unprecedented time.  We are very grateful for 
your assistance.   
   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Denise Gordon 
Volunteer Services Coordinator 
 
/dsg (S:HA:SCRTRY/DDG/VOLUNTEERS – DONATIONS – DONATIONS 2020/Thank you – C Lofton - 04-2020) 

 
c: Yolanda Vera 
 Chief Executive Officer 

non-profit organization.  Keep this letter and our County Tax I.D. xxxxxxxxxx for your

Cortney Lofton (AKA Red Sled Santa)




